
 

 

NABH/Notification/2020/1282                                                                          August 04, 2020 
 
 

NABH Notification Regarding Superannuation of Dr. Gayatri Vyas Mahindroo 

 
 
Dr. Gayatri Vyas Mahindroo has superannuated from the post of Sr. Director - NABH with 

effect from July 31, 2020.  

 

QCI - NABH is pleased to announce that she has been engaged as Principal Advisor, NABH 

from August 3, 2020.  

 

Her new mail ID is drgayatri@nabh.co  

 
Warm Regards, 

 
(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 
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